
 

 

Sharron R. Barger, National Council Member Area “C” 

Candidacy for 2021-2023 

I am running again this term because with COVID I was unable to fulfill my goals to serve our Veterans; 

and with that said, I am asking for your support for National Council Member Area “C” (Indiana) at the 

Indiana State Convention 2021.  I have served in this position since 2019.  I will continue to fight for the 

rights of our Veterans until they receive what they rightly deserve.  

I originally joined the Spencer VFW Auxiliary in 1993 under my Grandfather but did not start attending 

meetings until my marriage to Michael D. Barger, Vietnam War Veteran.  I have served as chairman on 

all the programs offered over the years which allowed me to learn a lot about the organization.  I then 

became the President for our Spencer Auxiliary for 3 years then proceeded up the 7th District Chairs to 

be the District President in 2009 -2010. 

Starting in 2010 I moved up the Department chairs to become Department President from 2015-2016 

serving with Indiana State Commander Buzz Weberding.  During my term and with the hard work of my 

Chairman, I received many awards including 100% reported and 100% in Membership.  I also received 

Most Outstanding President in my Group 10 for the year, that was so humbling and what an honor that 

was to receive such an award. 

With joining the Auxiliary, I have only wanted to work diligently to represent the men and women who 

have left their family and friends to defend my freedom as well as yours. I promise to do everything in 

my ability to serve the VFW Auxiliary of Indiana with respect and honesty as well as to communicate 

with all Districts on what is happening at the National level.  I also promise to work with anyone who 

needs mentoring and guidance to make their experience with the VFW Auxiliary work to serve our 

Veterans. 

Again, I am Sharron R. Barger and I am asking for your support to run for National Council Member Area 

“C” for the 2021-2023 term.  Thank you in advance for your support. 

Respectfully Submitted to Honor, Respect and Protect our Veterans. 

Sharron R. Barger 


